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Letter of Solidarity with the Struggle of the Education Workers of the 

OSSTF and the Province of Ontario, Canada 

 

The union and student organizations and university academics participating in 

the Mexican section of the Tri-national Coalition in Defence of Public 

Education would like to express our solidarity with the demands and actions 

in defence of their rights. 

 

We demand that the government of Ontario roll back its proposals that 

undermine the rights of education workers, including: 

The increase in the number of students per group. 

Making students take online courses to remove 25% of the teaching staff, 

which would lead to a reduction of more than 10,000 jobs in three years. 

Restricting educational funding for schools would entail a loss of more than 

5,000 teaching jobs in Ontario and 30,000 fewer course offerings for students, 

in addition to the loss of important educational programs. It would also 

prevent a salary increase for workers. 

 

In Mexico, we have established ties of solidarity with the OSSTF, through the 

work and actions of the Tri-national Coalition in Defence of Public Education.  

 

We raise your demands, which are our own! 

We demand a solution NOW! 

Long live International Solidarity. 

United and organized, we will overcome! 



SIGNING ORGANIZATIONS 

Union of Workers of the Institute of Higher Secondary Education (SUTIEMS), Union of 

Academic Workers of Universidad Juárez of the State of Durango (STAUJED) Teachers’ 

Training College Movement of Veracruz (MMPV-CNTE), José Raciel Gutiérrez Morales, 

(Secretary of Foreign Relations, Section XVIII of the National Political Leadership of the 

National Coordinator of Education Workers [DPN-CNTE]), Alliance of Health Workers 

and Public Employees, Grupo Tiempos Modernos UNAM (National Autonomous 

University of Mexico), Ángel Custodio Guadarrama (Institute of Higher Secondary 

Education); Rosario Trejo G. and Graciela Muñoz (Academics of the National Polytechnic 

Institute of the Interdisciplinary Professional Unit of Engineering and Social and 

Administrative Sciences [IPN-UPIICSA]); Erika Estrada Vargas (Section XIV of the State 

Coordinator of Education Workers in Guerrero [CETEG]); Sara Unda Rojas, María del 

Pilar Molina Álvarez, María de la Luz Arriaga, Salvador Hernández Pelcastre (UNAM 

professors), Leticia Guerrero García, Juan Melchor Román, Mirna Santiago Gallegos and 

Graciela Rangel Santiago (Section XVIII of the National Coordinator of Education 

Workers [CNTE], Michoacán). 


